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PSC Approves Rate Decrease for Mississippi Power Customers in Mississippi 
Customers can expect to see the decrease reflected in the next billing cycle  

 
(Jackson, MS) – In a Special Meeting held today (Tuesday, March 17), the Mississippi Public Service 
Commission unanimously voted to approve a rate decrease for Mississippi Power customers. This action is a 
result of the Commission ordering a rate case to reevaluate rates for Mississippi Power Company.  
 
Mississippi Power customers can expect to see a $2.50 decrease per kilowatt hour (kWh) on the next billing 
cycle.  
 
“I’m excited to see another decrease for Mississippi Power customers particularly during these times of 
uncertainty,” Chairman Dane Maxwell said. “We will continue to work with every company across the state to 
ensure affordable, reliable service for customers in Mississippi.”  
 

This rate reduction is the second rate decrease since Chairman Maxwell has been in office.  
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